From: Swanson-Nystrom, Helena 
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 5:59 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Steve Koch Trip

Hi Steve,

Steve Koch traveled to New York City on Tuesday, July 21 in his official capacity as Deputy Mayor. The trip was for a New York Times panel, and The New York Times covered the trip.

Thank you,

Lena

Helena Swanson-Nystrom | Assistant to the Deputy Mayor | Office of Mayor Rahm
